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A friend of mine is spending some of his safer-at-home time in
the kitchen, creating little culinary masterpieces for he and
his wife. He posts pictures of his dinner plates nightly,
challenging others to do the same. It’s a fun little game and
one way to stay connected with others. Last night, I posted a
picture of our meal but I cheated.

My wife and I have made the decision to add our support to the
local restaurants of our little town by purchasing take-out
meals from them. If enough of us add our patronage to their
businesses, they stand a better chance of surviving this time
of social distancing.

Our picturesque town of Mount Dora, especially our charming
downtown  area,  could  be  America’s  poster  town  for  small
business. You won’t find national chain stores along our tree-
lined  streets.  What  you  will  find  are  mom  and  pop  shops
providing unique wares and services to our community and the
hundreds of thousands of visitors who come each year to enjoy
what we’ve managed to build upon over the last 140 years.

https://memories-matter.blog/2020/04/19/safer-at-home-day-sixteen/


As the glue that holds our small businesses together, our
restaurants provide our visitors with a wide choice of dining
options from which to choose as they spend their day exploring
our town. Food from around the world: Asian, Indian, Thai,
Mexican,  German,  Italian,  Cuban,  English,  Peruvian  and
American specialties among others offered in just as many
varied settings from casual to fine dining can all be enjoyed
here. And it wasn’t unusual to see our sidewalks, stores and
restaurants filled with just as wide an assortment of people
who have come to Mount Dora to shop, play, and eat.

Coronavirus has temporarily put a stop to that. Our little
town is on hold right now. And because mom and pop shops are
not known for having deep pockets, this time is especially
hard on them.

Anything we can do to help support them during this time would
be most appreciated. An easy support is to purchase meals from
the restaurants who have converted their business models to a
takeout and delivery service. Dining in will eventually return
but until then, this brings them a revenue stream to keep them
going.

Last night’s meal was purchased from Copacabana Cuban Cafe.
Delicious and made for an attractive place setting. We treated
it as a “stay at home date night.” We encourage others to do
the same.



Here’s a list of Mount Dora restaurants who could use your
support. You’ll see some chain restaurants on this list which
are located outside of the quaint downtown area.

https://www.restaurantji.com/fl/mount-dora/

Michael Ondrasik and Home Video Studio Mount Dora specialize
in  the  preservation  of  family  memories  through  the
digitalization of film, videotapes, audio recordings, photos,
negatives, and slides. For more information, call 352-735-8550
or visit our website.

https://www.restaurantji.com/fl/mount-dora/
http://mountdora.homevideostudio.com/244

